
16 EAST STATE CAPITOL 
P.O. BOX 1688 

MADISON, WISCONSIN  53701-1688 

CHAMBERS OF 

BRIAN HAGEDORN, JUSTICE 
PH:  608-266-1885 

Justice Brian Hagedorn has one position available for a one-year, two-year, or 
permanent law clerk beginning August 1, 2025, and is seeking candidates with 
strong writing and critical thinking skills and strong attention to detail. 
Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.  Applicants are required to 
submit the following application materials:  cover letter, resume, law school 
transcripts, one writing sample (approximately 10 pages—any substantive legal 
writing is acceptable), and three letters of reference.  Applicants may also submit a 
statement of judicial philosophy which shall not exceed one page.  Please submit all 
materials and direct any questions to his law clerk, Megan Perry, at 
megan.perry@wicourts.gov  


